
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·      Lake Tahoe Unified School District board of education
on  June  26  is  expected  to  extend  the  contract  of
Superintendent  Jim  Tarwater  by  another  year,  making  the
contract good through June 30, 2021. He will receive a 1
percent raise retroactive to July 1, 2017.

·      South Shore businesses and agencies may obtain a no-
cost  onsite  solar  assessment  with  no  strings
attached.  Interested  parties  are  invited  to  schedule  an
assessment or lean more at a meeting on June 26 at 5:30pm at
the Lake Tahoe South Shore Chamber of Commerce board room in
Stateline.

·      The California Tahoe Conservancy this month reviewed
Executive Director Patrick Wright. There was no reportable
action after that closed session.

·      Great Basin Institute now serves as the interpretive
association for the Taylor Creek Visitors Center, offering
visitor services and educational programs for the public at
the South Shore facility.

·      Here are the El Dorado-Tahoe and Sierra roadwork
schedules for the coming week.
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